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Using our 

maps to find 

the way to the 

woodland 

workshop. 

Learning Journal 23.10.15 

This week….we filled our pebble jar at last! The children chose to 

bring their own teddies to school and watch a movie! We even had 

some popcorn. We also made honey sandwiches on Wednesday with 

bread and honey from Northumberland as part of our topic about 

our local area. The wind was so strong on Thursday that we didn’t go 

into the trees, but we used our maps to find our way across the 

fields and back, then boiled water in Mrs Swinbank’s storm kettle 

for some hot juice. Jude brought us some marshmallows to toast! 



Collecting sticks for the storm kettle. 

 

 

The steam told us the 

water in our storm kettle 

was boiling. 

 

 

 

So we used it to make hot 

juice and put some more 

sticks on the fire. 

 



 

Then we toasted our 

marshmallows. They were 

lovely. We had to blow 

them 10 times to make 

sure they were safe to 

eat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy and Phonics…this week 

we learnt e and l and have been 

practising lots of 3 letter 

words, using the sounds we 

know. Sometimes we build the 

words on our whiteboards and 

sometimes we write them in 

our writing books.  Mathematics…..this week we 

have been learning that you 

can count actions and sounds 

as well as objects. We have 

had lots of fun making sounds 

and counting them as well as 

clapping, jumping, hopping 

skipping etc. 

Help at Home…….try clapping and 

see if your child can tell you how 

many times you clapped, or use any 

other sounds or actions. 

Next Week…..have a lovely week off and enjoy your children. If they 

do anything exciting, please send them in with photos or souvenirs to 

tell us all about it. 


